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Please place this email in Docket #2020000. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

blaflorida75@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Becky O'Sullivan <blaflorida75 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:58 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Becky O'Sullivan 

Pensacola, FL 32504 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elsy Vathielil 
< elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:01 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elsy Vathielil 
Pompano Beach, FL 33067 
elsyvath@gmaii.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rampman43@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jim Vaubel < rampman43 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Vaubel 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 
rampman43@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

seagrouch@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julio Martinez 
< seagrouch@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:00 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Julio Martinez 
Summerland Key, FL 33042 
seagrouch@bellsouth.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

browneyes.c78@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of C R < browneyes.c78 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:55 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

WE NEED SOLAR IN FLORIDA. We must find new energy sources to get away from fuel. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
CR 
Homosassa, FL 34448 
browneyes.c78@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

NARUC-ELEC-S <naruc-elec-s-lists@lists.naruc.org> on behalf of Jennifer M. Murphy 

<jmurphy@naruc.org> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:51 PM 

'naruc-ssere-s@lists.naruc.org'; 'naruc-ere-s@lists.naruc.org'; 'naruc-elec­

s@lists.naruc.org'; 'naruc-ci-s@lists.naruc.org'; 'naruc-ssci-s@lists.naruc.org'; 'naruc­

sselecrel-s@lists.naruc.org'; 'naruc-sselec-s@lists.naruc.org'; naruc-ssrd­

s@lists.naruc.org; 'naruc-gas-s@lists.naruc.org'; 'naruc-ssgas-s@lists.naruc.org' 

[NARUC-ELEC-S] FERC briefing on DER Aggregation Final Rule - Order 2222 -

RM18-9 
A TT00001.txt 

Dear Commissioners and staff of the Committees on Electricity, ERE, Critical Infrastructure, Gas and Rate 
Design: 

Please find below an invitation to a briefing by FERC on Order 2222, the final rule regarding distributed energy 
resources aggregations participating in the wholesale markets, on September 29, 2020, from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 
p.m. Eastern. 

Regards, 
Jennifer 

Jennifer M. Murphy 
Director of Energy Policy and Senior Counsel 
National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners 
1101 Vermont A venue; NW, Suite 200, Washington, DC 20005 
202.898.1350 jmurphy@naruc.org www.naruc.org 

***Webinar: FERC Opens Wholesale Markets to Distributed Resources*** 

Staff from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) will be hosting a webinar on the recent issuance 
of Order 2222. Order 2222 enables distributed energy resource (DER) aggregators to compete in all regional 
organized wholesale electric markets. The webinar will consist of a staff presentation, providing an overview of 
the final rule, and will be followed by a live Q&A session with FERC staff. If you have any questions about the 
event or would like to submit questions for staff ahead of the webinar please contact Keith Masill by emailing 
FERCStateRelations@ferc.gov. 

The webinar will take place on September 29, 2020, from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

To ioin please use the link below: 

https://ferc.webex.com/ferc/onstage/g.php?MTID=ea564088b3dfe867825064957dc5c4eb1 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ramlovely2011@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ram Lovely <ramlovely2011 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
· and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ram Lovely 
Miami, FL 33124 
ramlovely2011@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

suzmvalencia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Suzanne Valencia 

<suzmvalencia@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:46 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Suzanne Valencia 
410 Lemon Grove Ave West Melbourne, FL 32904-2408 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

kmugianis89@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Katina Mugianis < kmugianis89 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:46 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools- not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Katina Mugianis 
Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

garyboston@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gary Farner 

< garyboston@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:40 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

For me personally, I bought a new house and would like to install solar panels to do my part to save our environment, 

but any legislature that would even consider limiting net metering scares me, makes me question Florida's commitment 

to saving our environment and planet, and makes me wonder if the state will remove any benefits if I install solar 

Sincerely, 
Gary Farner 

7720 Grande Shores Dr Sarasota, FL 34240-2309 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

presbarone@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anthony Barone 
< presbarone@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:45 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect Net Metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

Good Day, 

I hope your are staying healthy during this challenging time. 

I am writing you to request that you please keep Florida a leader in solar by preserving net metering. 

I will consider joining the thousands of fellow homeowners who made significant financial investments in our home PV 

solar systems and bringing a lawsuit against the commission and any utilities that have been involved in this effort if this 

change is moved forward. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Anthony Barone 
Naples, FL 34120 
presbarone@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nocolorblue@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dan Dansby 

< nocolorb lue@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:40 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Solar Priority in the Sunshine State! 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Dansby 
Orlando, FL 32812 

nocolorblue@comcast.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

tomcapozzoli@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Capozzoli 
< tom ca pozzoli@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:43 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Capozzoli 
13726 75th Ave Seminole, FL 33776-3803 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

marjcorey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marj Corey 

< marjcorey@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:39 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the ·storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Marj Corey 
8581 W Peacock Ct Homosassa, FL 34448-5519 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

d.a.k.c.1981@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Danielle Kenney-Coats <d.a.k.c.1981 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:26 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Danielle Kenney-Coats 
Brooksville, FL 34604 
d.a.k.c.1981@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jevorby1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of A Brovey <jevorby1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:36 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
A Brovey 
Naples, FL 34104 
jevorbyl@gmaii.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

a.christidis@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Avraam Christidis 

< a.christidis@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:31 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools- not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Avraam Christidis 

40128 Babb Rd Umatilla, FL 32784-9001 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

mjaukusa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maris Jaunakais 

< mjaukusa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:34 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience ofthe electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Maris Jaunakais 

6632 Soaring Eagle Way Sarasota, FL 34241-5212 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

narchibald@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Neil Archibald 
< narchibald@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:28 PM 

· Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Neil Archibald 
Wesley Chapel, FL 33543 
narchibald@msn.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

alvera99@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of ALVERA PRITCHARD <alvera99 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :09 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
ALVERA PRITCHARD 

120 W San Marino Dr Miami Beach, FL 33139-1130 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

brianna.lozier@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brianna Lozier 

< brianna.lozier@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:24 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

As a former utilities employee, I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 

2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

I have worked with an international distribution company that works primarily with natural gas and electricity, the 

stance on renewables should remain united with all leaders of the industry- a clean and sustainable progression plan. 

Sincerely, 

Brianna Lozier 

Pompano Beach, FL 33073 

brianna.lozier@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

delta1014@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Pacheco <delta1014 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:23 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joshua Pacheco 

Valrico, FL 33596 

de1ta1014@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jthcu12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jonathan Thomas <jthcu12 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Thomas 
Tampa, FL 33617 
jthcu12@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

jaycejimenez97@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jayce Jimenez <jaycejimenez97 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:15 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jayce Jimenez 

1501 Orchid Ave Winter Park, FL 32789-5649 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

felipechristophe1997@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Felipe Christophe 

<felipechristophe 1997@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:19 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Felipe Christophe 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 

felipechristophe 1997@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kurtinthemiddle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kurtis Mohr 

< ku rtinthemidd le@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:17 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Kurtis Mohr 

Orlando, FL 32819 
kurtinthemiddle@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

OMANFL@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of PHILIP DAY 

< OMAN FL@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:17 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
PHILIP DAY 
Sarasota, FL 34231 
OMANFL@COMCAST.NET 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

agoinden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alain Goinden 

< agoinden@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:15 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Alain Goinden 

1821 Windsor Dr Winter Park, FL 32789-2770 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

elizabethtripp2424@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Tripp 
< elizabethtri pp2424@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:15 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Tripp 
Millbrook, AL 36054 
e1izabethtripp2424@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cec79000@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicolas Bigosinski <cec79000 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:11 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We are getting ready to install solar panels and no one should tell me that I cannot generate my own electricity on my 

own property. 
It is already enough that the greedy power companies have limited the amount of power I can generate on my own by 

forcing me to carry a ridiculous liability insurance amount. 

Furthermore, as we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurri.cane season, it is not the 

time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in 

clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nicolas Bigosinski 

Casselberry, FL 32730 

cec79000@Ia poste .net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elsy Vathielil 

< elsyvath@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:11 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elsy Vathielil 
Pompano Beach, FL 33067 

elsyvath@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

sarahcannon22@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Cannon <sarahcannon22 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 12:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Cannon 
7540 75th Way N Pinellas Park, FL 33781-2817 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sandi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Van Buskirk 
<sandi@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:14 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Van Buskirk 
Stuart, FL 34997 
sandi@softwaresynergy.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

omanfl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of PHILIP DAY 

<omanfl@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:14 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

PHILIP DAY 

Sarasota, FL 34231 

oma nfl@comcast.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tombrown417@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Brown <tombrown417 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:13 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

I am a proud owner of a photovoltaic array on my roof. Far and away the most common question I get from friends 
semi-interested in putting solar on their own roof is- "how long does it take to recoup the investment." I would've put 
the solar on my roof even if there were no net metering in place- but I am a fierce environmentalist who worries about 
what life will be like for my kids and future generations. The reality though is that so many will not consider it unless the 
excess energy generated gets them some money back. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Brown 
Ocala, FL 34471 
tombrown417@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

patd.news11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patrick Deabenderfer <patd.news11 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:14 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

To Whom It May Concern, I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 

2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power. 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Patrick Deabenderfer 

Satellite Beach, FL 32937 

patd.newsll@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

new3d@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rene Velez 

< new3d@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:12 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

We must think of future generations and the Florida we are leaving them. Corporate profit cannot take precedence over 

the public good. Please do the right thing and do not change the net metering rules. 

Sincerely, 

Rene Velez 

Jacksonville, Fl 32225 

new3d@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sarahmridley@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Gal 

<sarahmridley@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:12 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah Gal 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
sarahmridley@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lisymartinez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Arelis Martinez 

< lisymarti nez@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:11 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Arelis Martinez 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
lisymartinez@aol.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

William Reighard <William.Reighard.363154279@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :28 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 

to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 

employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 

country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 

at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 

uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 

and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
William Reighard 
3 616 Hartland Dr 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Robert McLean < Robert.McLean.362873641@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:25 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic· 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Robert McLean 
13 731 Riverpath Grove Dr 
Orlando, FL 32826 
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